CLERMONT PROFESSIONAL FIREFIGHTERS

City of Clermont Residents
May 15, 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

The Clermont Professional Firefighters Union proudly endorses
Michael Gonzalez for re-election to the City Council.

Throughout his tenure, City Council Member Gonzalez has
demonstrated unwavering support for our firefighters and a
strong commitment to public safety. He has worked tirelessly to
improve working conditions, secure necessary resources, and
foster collaboration between city officials and first responders.

We believe City Council Member Gonzalez is the most qualified
candidate to represent our city's interests and urge voters to join
us in supporting him.

Sincerely,
Bryan Bull | Union President

Clermont Professional Firefighters
Local 4350




